
 

 

 

 

Annual Insurance Campaign  

Benefit from a 10% permanent discount on the GPAFI complementary health insurance 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

The annual enrolment period for the United Nations Staff Mutual Insurance Society Against Sickness and 
Accident (UNSMIS) is open from 1 to 30 June 2020. 

Staff members and/or the members of their family have the possibility to enroll in any insurance plans 
proposed by GPAFI throughout the year: 

• The complementary health insurance: covers notably 20% outpatient treatments, hospitalization in 
private room, alternative or natural medicine; 

• The assistance coverage: can be added to the complementary health insurance to include 
worldwide medical, travel and security assistance; 

• The accident insurance: covers only non-professional accidents non-covered by UNSMIS; 

• Loss of salary insurance: allows staff members to continue to receive full pay once they have 
exhausted their quota of sick leave with full pay;     

• Life insurance: proposed to all civil servants who do not reside in France (legal restriction). 

When a staff member and/or their family members apply for participation in the GPAFI 
complementary health insurance plan at the same time as they apply for participation in the UNSMIS 
plan, a 10% permanent discount is applied on the complementary health insurance premium. This 
reduction is also applied on the assistance coverage.  

For more information, do not hesitate to contact us (please see details below). However, please note that 
during the lockdown and the closure of the Client Support Center (CSC), email remains the main 
communication channel: 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday between 10 a.m. and 1 p.m. 

Telephone: +41 22 917 9999 – press 7 

Email: gpafi@un.org 

Website: www.gpafi.com 
 
 
(Signed) Marie-Pierre Fleury 
Officer-in-Charge, GPAFI 
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